
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

December 6, 2023 
 

Daniel C Goldner, Chairman  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  
21 South Fruit Street  
Concord, NH 03301-2429  
 
Re: DE 22-060, Electric Distribution Utilities Consideration of Changes to 
the Current Net Metering Tariff Structure, Including Compensation of 
Customer-Generators 

Dear Chairman Goldner,   
 

Attached for filing, please find the Community Power Coalition of New 
Hampshire’s Testimony in this matter.   

 
Consistent with the Commission’s current practices, this letter is being 

filed only in electronic form. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.  Thank 
you.  

 

Yours truly,  

 
Chair, CPCNH, (603) 448-5899, Clifton.Below@CommunityPowerNH.gov  

P.O. Box 840 

Concord, NH 03302 

www.CommuityPowerNH.gov 

mailto:Clifton.Below@CommunityPowerNH.gov

